
 

 

Hills Quarry Products’ current operations (as of 31 March 2020) 

The Hills Group’s priority is to keep our employees, customers and community safe whilst 
ensuring that we continue, where possible, to deliver products and services with minimal 
disruption, and comply with the latest Government advice on the Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
pandemic. 

Hills Quarry Products is maintaining its commitment to offer the highest quality of aggregates 
and ready mixed concretes to our customers.  In line with Government guidance, we have 
made arrangements to allow employees to work remotely if they are able to and put in place 
social distancing measures where needed. 

Currently, we are able to continue to supply to our customers with limited disruption. Our 
intention is to continue to supply materials for as long as possible to help serve critical 
supply needs, with the safety and well-being of our employees, subcontractors, customers 
and communities at the forefront of all our decisions.  

Despite the measures introduced by the UK Government on 23 March, there is still a 
demand for aggregate and concrete from our customers. However, in preparation for a likely 
decrease in orders due to the shutdown of non-essential services, some sites may 
temporarily close. 

We are closely monitoring the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic and our Group board is 
meeting daily to ensure our resilient business continuity plan reflects the unfolding situation.  

If you have any queries please contact us via email at info@hills-group.co.uk and in the 
meantime, take care and keep safe. 
 
Peter Andrew 
Group director - Quarry Products 
 

 


